THE AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF PETROLEUM GEOLOGISTS, Box 979, Tulsa 1, Oklahoma

Auvgust 15, 1951

Hr. Lesiie Bowiing
510 Californis Bullding
New Orleans, Loulsiansa

Dear dr. Bowling:

Tour letter of sugust 13 is at hend and I am glad
to assure you that the announcement of the organization
and fortncoming meeting of the Guil Coast Assoclistion of
Geologicel Socletles will appesr in the dugust 4.4.P.G,

Bulietin. Thie should be im your hasnds within a few days
and I hope the photograph appears to your satisfaction.

The Bulletin now has & cireculstion of 8,800 copies,
so that I belleve this will gel desirable publicity.

Cordislly yours,
d. Fo Do Hull
Business danajger
JPBHralb

ces T. H. Phalipott V//



